
VJB27. Revaluation Appeals Report 2017

The Board considered a report by the Assessor setting out the
revaluation appeals process.

A total of 10 appeals were scheduled to be heard by the Valuation Appeal
Panel in 2018. All appeals must be heard by December 2020.

Following questions, the Assessor explained the implications of the
hearings schedule, and the number of appeals, on staffing. The deadline
for making an appeal was 30 September 2017, with 4500 made
compared with 3800 in 2010.

Decision

The Board noted the report.


